
On Oct 29, 2020, at 2:18 PM, Ursula Yulis <uyulis@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

Ursula Yulis                                     Oct 19,2020 

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 

Mtn Home, Id 83647 

 

 

 

Leslie Kabayashi 

United States District Court 

District of Hawaii 

 
 
Re: Anthony Troy Williams 
 
 
Dear  Judge Kobayashi 
 
 I am aware of the charges Anthony Troy Williams  is facing. In light of these circumstances, I am happy 
to write  a character letter on his behalf. I’m the youngest Sister of Anthony Troy Williams.  Not only is 
he a great brother, he’s a great Father, Son and friend to many.  
 
I believe my brother deserves another chance so he can continue to have a positive impact on his family, 
friends and his community in which he in unselfishly gives so much of his time in helping others. Troy as 
he’s called among his family/ friends always think of others before himself. Several months ago when he 
lost his Son my heart ached for him because he wasn’t able to put his Son to rest. Children need their 
Father. It is my hope that you take in consideration of my letter.  
 
Respectfully,  

Ursula Yulis 
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